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The Governance Committee of the Niagara Power Coalition (NPC), for the Fiscal Year 2014 

(January 1, 2014 through December 31, 2014), reviewed the NPC’s Mission Statement and 

Measurement Standards and concluded that the NPC has met and complied with the Mission 

Statement and each of the Measurement Standards.  The Governance Committee further 

concluded that no changes to either the Mission Statement or the Measurement Standards are 

required.  The Governance Committee reported its findings to the Board of Directors and the 

Board concurred in those findings.  

 

      ________________________________ 
William L. Ross, Chairman 
Niagara Power Coalition, Inc. 
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